
This letter that Matt Millar has sent to you is NOT just one voice, 
but the voices of EVERY neighbor around 8076 Longwoods Road 
area and 1,100 supporters who have signed a petition against this 
request for the zoning change (of which between 200 to 300 who 
live in London). How many objections does it take for the city of 
London councilors to stop this re-zoning to occur? 
 
Sincerely, 
Dr. Greg Millar, BESc, DC 
 


